
Department of Philosophy 

Report of the Guardian-Student-Teacher Meet 

Date: 04.05.2024 

Academic session: 2023-2024 

Venue: Lecture hall - H6 

Objective/ Purpose: As per instructions received from the college authority a meet was 

organized to have a better communication with students along with their guardians regarding 

problems relating to teaching/ learning and also with regard to the gradual decrease in 

attendance of the students in the class. 

Target Audience /Participants: Students (4th and 6th semesters) along with their guardians 

Brief Report about the Program: The meet was held on 4th May, 2024 at 12 noon. Students 

from the 4th and the 6th semester along with their parents were present. Dr. Saswati De 

Mondal, Head of the department, addressed the audience with her welcome speech. She also 

highlighted the different facilities that the college can offer to the students. Dr. Chandrima 

Bhar presented the different avenues which are open for students studying philosophy. Career 

opportunities for philosophy students were clearly outlined by Dr. Bhar. Dr. Rina Kar Dutta 

described the rules and regulations of the University of Calcutta with regard to attendance as 

well as examinations. She also highlighted the problems faced frequently in the classroom. 

The guardians expressed their opinions one by one regarding their wards as well as their 

expectations from the college. Some important suggestions were put forward by the 

guardians. The program came to an end with a pleasant note.



 

                      



 

 


